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The SRPMIC and Salt River
Schools offices of School and

Community Relations and Higher
Education would like to recognize

all SRPMIC high school and
postsecondary graduates from
the Class of 2024. This includes

any graduation from high school,
GED, trade school, or

college/university occurring from
July 2023 through June 2024.

This is a free event for SRPMIC
students and two guests - but

you MUST register and fill out our
application to be recognized by

Thursday, June 13.

Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community

GRADUATION
RECOGNITION
Dinner & Awards Banquet

APPLICATIONDEADLINETHURSDAYJUNE 13
Find applications at

HE.SaltRiverSchools.org
or call 480-362-2500

PARTICIPANT REQUIREMENTS
Completed recognition application
Copy of SRPMIC tribal ID
Copy of diploma or transcript show
their confirmed degree
Proof that degree or certificate was
earned between July 2022 through
June 2023
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